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THE CSSF HAS MOVED 
 

The CSSF has just moved into its new premises located 

at 283, route d'Arlon, L-1150 Luxembourg. The new 

"Aubépines" headquarters allows the CSSF to 

accommodate all of its staff on a single site, allowing it 

to take on its tasks more efficiently and in a pleasant 

environment. 

The new building has an office surface of 7,000 square 

meters (i.e. about 680 workstations), a canteen, a library 

open to the public, numerous meeting rooms, several 

training rooms as well as a fitness room.  

 

 

 

 

  

 The new headquarters was officially inaugurated in 

the presence of Prime Minister Xavier Bettel, Finance 

Minister Pierre Gramegna and Mayor Lydie Polfer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The "Aubépines" headquarters is located at 283, route d'Arlon, L-1150 Luxembourg. The postal address L-2991 

Luxembourg remains unchanged.  

However, phone numbers are now composed of (+352) 26251 followed by an individual 4-digit extension. The 

new extension is obtained by simply preceding the old extension by a 2.  

The CSSF's phone and email directories, as well as any other useful information, are available on its website 

http://www.cssf.lu/en/. 

 

 

Luxembourg, 16 December 2015 

http://www.cssf.lu/

	PRESS RELEASE 15/53
	THE CSSF HAS MOVED


